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2018 has again shown an increase in the number of men attending the competitive Dan grade promotion 
examinations throughout the year. 
Unfortunately the ladies section has not increased of this group of judoka has not improver again this year. 
Once again it shows that the majority of the area first Kues and above grads are not using this method 
through the promotion system???. 
 
The 2018 Technical Dan grade weekend assessment course had 9 people booked in on the course ranging   
from First Kyu to 4th Dan along with a second Dan attending on the Sunday to complete two section of his 
examination successfully.  
The feedback from those taking part on the course was very good and positive this course is gaining 
credibility within the English areas. There was a 90% success rate on this course. 
 
Littleport Judo club hosted a very good competition ending with a competitive Dan Grade promotion 
examination completing a very good day. 
   
The Kata section of all senior examinations has shown to be successfully included into the grading system. 
 
There will be four competitive Dan grade promotion examinations held in at Thetford in 2019. 
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